
 

 

27th April 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 5 Poetry Recital 
 
Our English focus this term has been on understanding, analyzing and performing poetry. We 
have enjoyed it so much and we would like you to be a part of it! On Wednesday 23rd May 
from 2:15pm-3:00pm we invite you to come along and listen to the children recite poems 
they have studied this term.  
 
The children will be given verses by their class teacher soon which they will perform on the day 
from memory.  
 
We hope you can make it! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Channi Davis, Claire Cawley and Paul Salisbury 
Year 5 Teachers 
 
  


